'WWI Battle Honour Monument'

The monument project was initiated by RCL Branch 100 in partnership with the Municipality of Brighton to return to Memorial Park the World War 1 battle honour plaques that had been proudly displayed on the old Cenotaph for 85 years. The old Cenotaph had been dedicated by Sir Arthur Currie in September 1927 and was dismantled in the summer of 2012 to make way for the stately Cenotaph that now stands in Memorial Park.



Once the Legion Team had agreed on a square pyramid style that would have design synergy with the old cenotaph and constructed of similar granite used in the new cenotaph, they decided to include a Veterans Plaza with seating. Dave Wyndham designed a Veterans Plaza that would include space for engraved granite paving stones for individuals to honour Veterans. The objective was to have a plaza that would be a place for reflection and sober thought while viewing the Battle Honour Monument and the Cenotaph.

On November 11th, 2015 Branch 100 was truly honoured to have the Lieutenant Governor of Ontario, Representative of Her Majesty The

Queen, the Honourable Elizabeth Dowdeswell dedicate the new WWI Battle Honour monument.

Her Honour, Lieutenant Governor of Ontario Elizabeth Dowdeswell





